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December 29th, 1933

Dr» J.F. Snell,
Acting Dean,
Faculty of Agriculture* 
Macdonald College, que.

Dear Dr. Snell,
'

I am sorry that the lists of the Parasitology Corsnittee 
as given in your Announcement and in the Calendar do not agree.

The Committee as printed In the Calendar is given on 
Page 19 of the Proceedings of the 6th Meeting held at Macdonald 
College on the 20th of April published by the national Research 
Council, of which I expect you have a copy. To this list I was 
instructed by Sir Arthur to add the names of Adrien Morin, re­
presenting the Department of Agriculture of the Province of 
Quebec (see Page 6 of minutes) and Professor H.B. Fa*nthanw I 
was also Instructed that the Committee should be called the Ad­
visory Coinaittee and not the Associate Committee and Sir Arthur*? 
secretary had previously made this alteration on Page 19 in his 
oopy.

I am sending a oopy of this letter to Mr. Bagleson. 

Tours sincerely,

Registrar
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